

St. George's Road, Wallasey, Wirral CH45 3NF Tel: 0151 638 6014 Fax: 0151 638 8025 Email: schooloffice@stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk Website: www.stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers of Top Site,

A couple of years ago - as a result of the pandemic - we invited children to wear their PE kit to school on their allocated PE day. We made the decision to continue with this post-pandemic because the advantages far outweigh any negatives. It means that children can enjoy more learning time, no lost PE kit and issues with regards to changing as a class are a distant memory.

Recently, some children have not adhered to the school's expectations for PE kit. To reiterate, children should wear the following items (none of which require the school's logo):

- plain white t-shirt/polo shirt or blue school hoodie
- plain dark coloured jogging bottoms or shorts (ideally, navy blue or black)
- black trainers

We need your assistance and cooperation to ensure that expectations are upheld. The school policy requires all children to have the correct PE kit and uniform for St George's, so they look smart for school, as well as being ready for their participation in sport. Please remember that football kit and non-school logos are not permitted.

As a reminder, PE days are as follows:

5A - Tuesday
5B - Wednesday
5C - Tuesday
5D - Wednesday
5E - Monday
6C - Thursday
6D - Wednesday
5E - Thursday

If you have any questions or queries, please direct them to the school office schooloffice@stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mr G Nathan

Assistant Headteacher (Y5/6)